
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: robert baggot 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 12:36 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy; Eskrich, Sara 
Subject: Barriques 
 
Sara and Tim, 
 
Just an FYI on Barriques, as I was leaving the house this morning there 
was a strong odor from Barriques. There was also a strong odor last Monday 
September 12th. I haven't been around much, but the odor hasn't changed. 
 
Bob Baggot 
 

 


